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Question 
Number Vendor’s Question Answer 

1. If approved under this RFSQ, would it be 
permissible to conduct polygraph 
examinations at my own office, or are all 
examinations required to be conducted 
exclusively at a Sheriff’s Department 
facility? 

Yes, at the County’s discretion, it would be 
permissible to conduct polygraph examinations at 
Vendor’s own office. 

2. For pre-employment examinations, will the 
LASD be requiring the use of the LEPET 
polygraph testing format, or will a different 
method be designated? 

The County uses Relevant-Irrelevant, followed 
with Federal You Phase.   

3. Would examinations also be able to be 
conducted on weekends if needed? 

Yes, at the County’s discretion.  Contractor must 
be available to provide services seven days a 
week, with the exception of County-recognized 
holidays.  

4. How many examinations per day does the 
Department typically require? 

Contractor will not administer more than three 
polygraph examinations in one day.  

5. Does this RFSQ announcement pertain to 
contractors currently providing polygraph 
services for the Los Angeles County 
Sheriff's Department? 

Any interested Vendor, including any current 
Contractor under Master Agreement 696 for 
Polygraph Examination Services, will need to 
submit a Statement of Qualifications under RFSQ 
744-SH.  

6. I currently have a contract with the county. 
Will an amendment be provided to sign for 
the increase and how soon will this 
amendment go into effect? 

There will not be an amendment to Master 
Agreement 696 for Polygraph Examination 
Services.  

 


